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Date: September 16, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Technology Purchase for School Meal Program 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of computers, monitors, and scanners for the 
Food and Nutrition Services Department from CDW-G in the amount of 
$75,809.00 at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, September 
21, 2020.  This was originally discussed at the September 14, 2020 Study 
Session where the proposal to purchase was brought to the Board. The source of 
funds for this purchase is the Food Service Fund. 
 
This technology package is a required update to all of the schools’ kitchens, in 
order to continue the use of the Point of Sale (POS) system the District utilizes. 
The current system runs on Windows 7, which is an outdated operating system. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, September 21, 2020 
Committee of the Whole meeting. Thank you. 
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